8060 165th Avenue N.E., Suite 100 Redmond, WA 98052-3981 425 558 4224 Fax: 425 376 0596 www.nwecu.org



January 30, 2015

Dr. Maria C. Sheehan President Truckee Meadows Community College 7000 Dandini Boulevard Reno, NV 89512

Dear President Sheehan:

On behalf of the Northwest Commission on Colleges and Universities, I am pleased to report that at its January 7-8, 2015, meeting, the Commission accepted Truckee Meadows Community College's Fall 2014 Ad Hoc Report which was to address Recommendations 1 and 2 of the Fall 2011 Year One Mission and Core Themes Peer-Evaluation Report and Recommendation 1 of the Fall 2012 Year Three Resources and Capacity Peer-Evaluation Report. The request for this report was the subject of Commission correspondence dated January 28, 2013.

In accepting the report, the Commission determined that with regard to Recommendations 1 and 2 of the Fall 2011 Year One Peer-Evaluation Report and Recommendation 1 of the Fall 2012 Year Three Peer-Evaluation Report, its expectations have been met.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Best wishes for a peaceful and fulfilling New Year.

Sincerely,

Sandra E. Elman

President

SEE:rb

cc: Dr. Lance D. Bowen, Associate Dean of Assessment and Planning